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More than twenty five years, one month and several days ago the Exchange club of 

Sugar Land held its first meeting with the first President, Mr. Steve Ewbank presiding 
and several charter members in attendance.  From the first fund raiser to the first dollar 

awarded to a family or non profit, the ECSL has continued to be recognized as one of 
the premier service organizations in Fort Bend County.  This month we celebrated all we 

have stood for including the FIRST Spaghetti, Santa Exchange, Socials, pranks, skits, 

newsletter, weight loss, haircuts, members and many other outrageously fabulous 
memories.  And, Goodness Gracious do we have some wonderful memories.                 
I believe it is safe to say that the official celebration was a remarkable event that will 
not be forgotten. 
 

I would like to recognize and thank all those who participated and attended the      

celebration and a special thank you for those who work so hard to make it a very     
special memory.  We all know that the committee chair lady is tireless, committed and a 

very special member, Mary Jo Salvaggio. Thank you, Mary Jo and committee for     
making our 25 years of EXCHANGE celebration a first class event.  Our other committee 

members include Doug Earle, Sue Sanchez, Brenda Robinson, Kay Parker, Pat 

Welch, CeeCee Parker, Jon Lindgren, Nora Sim, Margo Pasko, Roy Miers, 
Steve Griffith and special committee member Peggy Heinemeyer.  Thank you    

Bob Hargarther for being the 25 Year Honorary Chair and a thank you to all the  
Charter Members, Past Presidents, Officers, Board Members, Committee 

Chairs and Members. To Doug Earle our illustrious emcee whose enthusiasm  

started this celebration - I say a big heartfelt thank you. 
 

The days are counting down to Santa’s Exchange and I ask that we continue to pray 
for a successful event.  John Robson has been burning both ends to put all the wheels 

in motion.  Stay tuned for more details on ways to help make Christmas special for at 
risk children in Fort Bend County.  As John said “We do this for our children.” 
 

Thank you Exchangites and have a wonderful month.                                                       
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Photos by Larry Pullen 

Christmas Home Tour, December 7 & 8, 10 am—4 pm, Friday Evening Candlelight Tour 6-9 pm.  

    www.cafb.org or Jim Lockwood, jlockwood3@comcast.net 
 

Santa’s Exchange   December 15, 2012 Contact: John Robson, jrobson@fortbendcouncil.org 
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Thanks to all the Exchangites who manned the 
ticket booths at the  

“Wings Over Houston” Airshow  
at Ellington Field on   

Saturday and Sunday October 27 & 28, 2012 


